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CERTIFICATE OF SUPPORT 
 
 
Cooper Landing Volunteer Ambulance, Inc. (“Nonprofit Entity”), a nonprofit 

corporation organized and existing under the laws of the State of Alaska, has requested 
the Kenai Peninsula Borough, Alaska (“Borough”), a second borough organized and 
existing under the laws of the State of Alaska, certify its support of the purchase of one 
F-550 Quick Attack Pumper (“Apparatus”) in connection with Nonprofit Entity’s effort of 
providing basic life support in the Borough.  

 
In support of Cooper Landing Volunteer Ambulance’s mission, it received a letter 

from the Internal Revenue Service, dated December 27, 2018, which recognizes such 
entity as tax-exempt under the Internal Revenue Code, Section 501(c)(3).  

 
Cooper Landing Emergency Services, Inc. (“Cooper Landing”), entered into a 

contract for the purchase of the Apparatus (“Contract”). Pursuant to the terms of the 
Contract, this Certificate of Support is requested.  

 
The Borough supports the Nonprofit Entity’s securing use of the Apparatus in 

furtherance of its mission of providing basic life support in the Borough. The Borough’s 
support of the purchase, and use, of the Apparatus does not in any way cause 
involvement by, or obligate, the Borough (financial or otherwise) in the business of the 
Nonprofit Entity or any other entity involved in purchasing the Apparatus.  

 
 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have executed this certificate on this __ day of July, 
2021.  
 
 
              

Charlie Pierce 
Mayor 
Kenai Peninsula Borough 

 
 
        

 
 

 

  


